
Dear members of St.Mark’s Church and Cathedral, 

The above is a common declaration from the Priests of the 
Archdiocese of Toronto concerning some precautionary procedures to 
be followed in response to the Corona virus pandemic. 

In addition, here are some additional points specifically related to 
our parish: 

1. All weekday Divine Liturgies scheduled to be celebrated at the 
Chapel of Abaschiron will now be celebrated at the Cathedral 
(3rd floor). 

2. The Sunday Chapel Divine Liturgy will not take place due to the 
low ceiling of the chapel and the difficulty to practice social 
distancing in it. We welcome you to join the Divine Liturgy at 
the Cathedral. 

These measures will be in practice until further notice. 
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